
 

 

 
6 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the booking system for the Component 2 English Language Revision 
Session is now open, the session will take place after school on Monday 4th March from 3pm-4.10pm.  
 
This session is designed to support your child in preparing for their mock GCSE English Language 
Component 2 exam in March. It is intended to complement (and not replace) the revision that will be taking 
place at home. We have provided revision material on the English Language Revision Google Classroom 
and your child’s teacher will provide revision materials and activities. 
 
Whilst there is not a lot of content to learn for English Language exams, the very best thing students can do 
is complete practice questions. They can find practice papers on the English Language Revision Google 
Classroom - ead55so. 
 
 
You can access the booking system here: https://sohamvc.schoolcloud.co.uk. This is the same system 
used for booking Parents’ Evening appointments. The system uses the name and email address that you 
use for Go4Schools. 
 
 
  
Yours sincerely,  
  

  
  
Mrs Bekki Mentlak  
Associate Assistant Headteacher, Director of English  
bmentlak@soham-college.org.uk   
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